
 

 
                                                                                                        

Dear ACS Parents:        

As we prepare to celebrate Catholic Schools Week 

2020, we want to thank all of our parents for their 

continued support and commitment to Catholic 

education.  We invite all of our families to join us 

this Sunday, January 26th at 9:00am as our 

Archbishop Borys Gudziak will celebrate the Divine 

Liturgy at our church! Our Annual Open House 

starts 12:30 and we ask you to bring your friends 

and family!  We are offering $100 off YOUR 

registration, for any new family you refer who 

registers! We have had many calls and are excited 

to welcome new students. Things to remember:  

*January 24th marks the closing of the second 

marking period.   Report cards will go out during 

Catholic Schools Week. 

*Attached is the Catholic Schools Week Schedule – 

it is a fun packed week! 

*January 31st is a 12:30 dismissal – it is the end of 

Catholic Schools Week and we invite all of our 

families and friends to attend the Liturgy and 

spend the day with us.  

Lastly, MAP testing starts the first week of 

February and more information will be coming 

your way. 

Any questions or concerns please do not hesitate 

to contact us. 

God Bless,     Mrs. Shumny 

lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net   

†† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

High Priority 

*Please no double parking. Please be 

careful pulling out. *If you have moved 

or changed your phone number please 

let us know ASAP! 

*Gertrude Hawk Candy books  

going home today!  

DUE: March 6th – no extentions! 

* Please join us in sending our thoughts 
and prayers to the Carteret and East 

Brunswick Communities in the wake of 
the tragic drowning deaths of children 

from their communities. Please also join 
us in warning our students to not 

traverse on frozen bodies of water. 
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 Dates to Remember: 
January 26th OPEN HOUSE!! Tell your Friends! 

January 27th - January 31st Catholic Schools Week! 
Souper Bowl 1/27-1/31(see flyer) 49ers Chicken Noodle 

Soup, Chief’s Tomato Soup: all who participate will get a dress down pass!  
January 30th for the Hot Chocolate Paint & Sip! 

January 31st 12:30 dismissal Faith, Family, Fun Day – ALL Families Invited 
for the day! 

February 3rd start of 2nd MAP ASSESSMENTS 
 

From the Office: 

*Please call Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski: 732-826-8721 with any questions or concerns. 
 

FSA Corner: 

 

Save the date! January 30th for the Hot Chocolate Paint & Sip!  
 

Gertrude Hawk Candy orders – Due March 6th  

School Picnic changed to June  
 

**Our FSA Meeting scheduled for tonight is CANCELLED** 
See the attached FSA Fundraising / Sponsor Recap for 
August through December 2019.  Thank you to our FSA 
Board members and all our families who have helped 

with all the listed projects.  A special “thank you” to the 
Villamar family for their generous gift. Thank you to our 

FSA President, Mrs. Fizer for putting together the 
attached update!  
Church Corner: 

Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK: 684 Alta Vista Place, Perth Amboy 

If you do not have a Parish please join us: Sunday, January 26th at 9:00 am 
Sunday, February 2nd at 11:30 am 

 

 
 

Is your child Catholic, in grades 3-8 (2nd grade is prepared in regular Religion class) and baptized and 
interested in receiving First Holy Communion – please call the office ASAP – LAST CHANCE FOR THIS SCHOOL 

YEAR TO RECEIVE THE SACREMENT!! 
 



New Windows for ACS! 
Have you seen our window?!  After many estimates and patiently waiting, our new 

windows are installed. We are extremely grateful for all of God’s gifts and blessings. 
With our Security funds for this school year, we were able to replace our main 

entrance large window and our first floor bathroom windows. We have been able to 
assess our school’s needs and work diligently to allocate our funding to improve the 

building to better serve our students. What’s our next project?.....stayed tuned.  
 
 


